
Dear Ms. Stevens, 

 

Thank you for your reply and information. 

 

Ronald Kynes Sr. (A.K.A."Foots") 

 
On Thursday, October 31, 2019, 11:52:54 AM CDT, Stevens, Andrea <andrea.stevens@gov.ky> wrote:  
 
 
Hi Foots, 
 
Please see the attached pages from the Development and Planning Regulations (2018 revision) that 
concern Land for Public Purposes. I'm not aware of any other sections in the Regulations or the Law that 
concern LPP. 
 
I hope this helps. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Andrea 
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